
What is the Clothesline Project? 

Dates & Times  

    Clothesline Project  
         T-Shirt Making  

 

The Clothesline Project gives voice  

to the experiences of survivors, victims, family, 

and friends who have been affected by violence.  

All are encouraged to attend and participate.  

These T-shirts will be hung  shoulder-to-shoulder 

on a clothesline for public viewing, 

 As if the survivors are there themselves, telling 
us their stories. 

 

 

 

The  

Clothesline 

Display will be 

held on 

Wednesday, 

October 8th  

from  

10am-4pm on  

Commons 

Main Street 

Students, Faculty, and 

Staff can make 

 T-shirts describing 

their personal experi-

ences with  

relationship violence 

and sexual assault.  

Who can make  

T-Shirts?  

 

 A vigil will be held from 12-12:30pm 10/8/14 


